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Black Catholic Theological Symposium (BCTS) announces new Executive Board

The Black Catholic Theological Symposium is pleased to announce the new BCTS Executive
Board members that were elected at the 315 Annual Meeting at the University of Notre Dame
held from Thursday, October 7, 2021 — Saturday, October 9, 2021.

The new BCTS Executive Board members are:

e Dr. Kimberly Lymore, Convener (St. Sabina Church/Catholic Theological Union)

e Dr. timone davis, Associate Convener (Loyola University/Institute of Pastoral Studies)
e Dr. Nathaniel Samuel, Secretary (Loyola University/Institute of Pastoral Studies)

e Dr. Kim Harris, Treasurer (Loyola Marymount University)

e Dr. Katrina Sanders, Archivist (University of lowa)

e Rev. Dr. Maurice J. Nutt, C.Ss.R., Past Convener (Aquinas Institute of Theology)

The Black Catholic Theological Symposium is an interdisciplinary theological society of the
Roman Catholic Tradition consisting of members from the U.S., Canada, the Caribbean, and
Africa. The mission of the BCTS is to foster among Black Catholics an ethical community of
scholarly dialogue characterized by 1) commitment to the fundamental humanity of all persons;
2) regard for the plurality of culture, ethnic backgrounds, and religious experience among Black
peoples and 3) development of a theology which is authentically Black and truly Catholic.



